
Shade Tree Commission Minutes 
February 19, 2014 

 
ROLL CALL: 
PRESENT:                                     Commissioner: Luciano, Fusco 
                                                                                  Makoujy,                        
                                                         Commission Secretary: Linda Paese 
                                                         Board Liaison: Anthony Picarelli 
                                                         
                               
ABSENT:                                       Commissioner:  Booth, Marmo, Schopperth, 
                                                         Borough Arborist:  Sean Yennie 
                                                             
MINUTES:                                  
A Revision to the January 15, 2014 minutes was made by Commissioner Luciano.  Board 
Liaison Anthony Picarelli was absent at the January 15, 2014.  He was marked as present 
and absent.  Once revised, Commissioner Fusco made a motion to accept the minutes of 
the January 15, 2014 meeting seconded by Commissioner Luciano. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Commissioner Luciano made the commission aware that Ted Szczawinski and Malcolm 
McBurney have submitted the Management Plan to Commissioner Luciano. 
 
The Commission has chosen a few locations for the Arbor Day Celebration and is in the 
process of finalizing them. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Commissioner Luciano received an email from Alec McCartney-Urban Forestry 
Coordinator to participate in the NJ Tree Recovery Campaign.  It was Commissioner 
Luciano’s recommendation that we pass on participating in this program.  A vote was 
taken and all commissioners present agreed to pass. 
 
Commissioner Luciano informed and passed out the second draft of the Management 
Plan to the commission.  He has asked the commission to review the plan and get back to 
him with any questions or changes they feel should be made. 
 
 
ADJOURN: 
Commissioner Fusco made a motion to adjourn the meeting seconded by Board Liaison 
Anthony Picarelli. The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will 
be held on March 19, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Linda Paese  
Commission Secretary 


